
Kaipara District Council 
Temporary Road Closure

Pursuant to the Local Government Act 
1974, Schedule 10, 11(e), the Kaipara District 
Council hereby gives notice that Hibiscus 
Coast Motorsport Club Inc will close the 
following roads for the purpose of the 
HCMC Arcadia Road Rally Sprint on:

Saturday 24th February 2024 at 9:00am 
until Saturday 24th February 2024 at 
6:00pm

• �The entirety of Arcadia Road, Paparoa.

Further information, if required, relating 
to this temporary road closure can be 
obtained from the Customers Services 
Team, Kaipara District Council.

Kaipara District Council.


